
 

Culture Fair 
Friday, April 21, 2023 

10:30 am - 1:00 pm 
This wil l  be a full  school day, not half day. 

Hola! Namaste! Ciao! Konnichiwa, Bonjour!.. 
to all parents, families and friends... 

We are looking forward to our Culture Fair and hope you will 
all be here to celebrate the excitement of the many cultures of 

the world with your children! 

Toddler and Primary parents: you have the option of bringing 
your child to his or her class at the usual time, 9:00 am and 

returning by 10:15 to join them for the festivities or you may 
come to school a little later with your child and enjoy the fair. 

We will offer our usual morning (8:00 am) and 
(5:30 pm) extended care. 

All Toddler and Primary children must have a 
parent with them at the fair! 

The fair will be outside of Steve’s barn, with singing by 
students from the primary, kindergarten and elementary 

classrooms. 
The singing will be followed by our traditional flag 

parade, and then elementary students will share games, 
crafts and food from the country or culture they have 
been researching. You can “visit” these countries with 
your children and learn something about them. As you 
visit each country booth, help your child get stamps for 

their passports! 

Our patio will be set up for our 
“World Foods” potluck! 

We ask that you please bring 
something to share, from somewhere 

in the world! 

Adios and Merci! 


